
Minutes	
Friends	of	HCSC	Meeting	
Monday	22nd	May	2017	

 
Attendees:      Alison Holland, Helen Crotty, Debs Thompson, Wendy Challis, Amy Crotty,  
Neil Cleaver, Debbie Sinclair 
  
Apologies:    Marie C-M, Marie Holder,Lisa Robbins 
 
Before the meeting started we viewed the Quad Garden. Looks fantastic, school are looking after it 
well. A lovely useable area, with four of the benches we funded. 
  
Approval of Last Meeting Minutes & Matters Arising 

1. Discussed the Fireworks, Maureen Queen ( chair of the Friends of RVCP) is speaking 
to the park re trying to hold a smaller event at the park. Possibility of a smaller venue 
not being financially viable. Will people come back if they have gone somewhere else 
this year? We will wait to see what happens once Maureen Q has spoken with park. 

 
 
 

Financial Report 
Treasurer not present at the meeting , so no financial report given 
 

 
Items of Business 

 
 
1. Stall at the Music Festival  

• To be set up at 10am. 
• Volunteers needed to help Deb T. 
• 10% of our profit will go to the park as payment for the stall. 
• The lighted products will be sold at cost so hopefully we will sell most of our 

stock. 
• Alison to collect the float of £1000. 
 

2. Quiz Night  
 
• On 14th July 
• Question the cost of the fish and chips, how many can the hall hold and possible 

no food option.  
• 7.30pm start time and bring own snacks and drinks. 
• Raffle prize and losers and winners prizes. 
• Tickets to be printed by school tech. dept. Prices Adults £3 and under 16’s £1. 
• Advertise on Facebook, Website, E-mail and Induction evening. 
• Alison to sketch a rough advert to send to Neil. 



• Things to arrange for evening are Screen/Laptop/Music. 
• Need a float for the evening to take raffle ticket money and any ticket money.  
• Alison B to get questions as she helps organise a Quiz night at another school. 
 

3 Prom Update 
 

• The date is Wednesday 5th July  at The Botley Grange. 
• Veals are providing the Balloons at a discount. 
• We need to get the Balloons to the venue Amy/Deb T / Helen all said they 

could help with this. 
 

Correspondence – None received 
  
AOB - None 

  
Next Meeting -  Tuesday 20th June 6pm in the Skills centre. 
  

  
  
  
  
  

 


